
Thursday 17th March 2022 Term 1, Week 7 

Kia ora, Malo e Lelei, Talofa Lava, Kia Orana, Ni sa bula, Mauri, Suosday, Sat Sri Akaal, Tajba Filghodu, Xin 

Chao, Ni Hao, Guten Tag, Sawadee, Kumusta, Fakaalofa lahi atu, Maith, warm 

75 YEARS OF FAIRBURN 

SCHOOL! 
This year we are celebrating 75 
years since Fairburn School 
originally opened. The children 
are enjoying learning all about 
the history of the school and the 
‘way things used to be’. 

 
 
 
 

COVID UPDATE 
We continue to follow all public 
health guidelines at school and it 
is really great to see how 
children and staff have adapted 
to mask wearing and  teachers 
have been utilising the outdoors 
during lessons.  
For those families who have been 
isolated at home, thank you for 
supporting your child through 
home learning. We appreciate 
what a huge undertaking it is to 
juggle children, your own work, 
and any illness within your home. 
Please continue to inform the 
school if your child is positive for 
COVID-19. We will need to 
know their name and room 
number, and the date they had 
the test. Please continue to send 
your children to school while they 
are healthy and symptom free. 
However, if they do develop 
symptoms, they need to stay at 
home.   
A reminder that if your child 
needs to isolate and they are 
well,  they should log onto their 
Seesaw class site  otherwise you 
can request paper resources.  

 

SEESAW 
This year we are 
using Seesaw as 
our chosen platform 
to share your childs 
work with you. 
Seesaw is a simple way for 
teachers and students to record 
and share the learning that is 
happening in the 
classroom. Seesaw gives students 
a place to document their 
learning, be creative and learn 
how to use technology. 
Each student will add items 
things to it, like photos, videos, 
drawings, or notes and the 
parent app is FREE to download. 
Your child should have their login 
details in their homework book 
but please lets us know if you 
have any questions regarding 

how to use Seesaw.  
 

VISION TESTING 
The vision team from the 
University of Auckland will be 
coming into school on the 23rd 
March for the day, assessing all 
New Entrants and students that 
were absent last year and were 
not tested.  Please contact the 
office if you would like more 
information. 
 

LUNCH ROOM OPEN 
The lunch room is now available 
for orders but please be 
understanding if the menu 
changes slightly due to shortages 
of certain products. Thank you. 
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DATES FOR THE DIARY 
 

 
 

MONDAY 8TH MARCH 

HUI WHAKATAU 

WEDNESDAY 10TH MARCH 

FRIENDS OF FAIRBURN SCHOOL  

THURSDAY 11TH MARCH 

STUDENT COUNCIL ELECTIONS 

THURSDAY 11TH MARCH 

YR 0/1 BUG MAN 

FRIDAY 12TH MARCH 

JUNIOR SCHOOL SWIMMING 

TUESDAY 16TH MATCH 

INTERSCHOOL RIPPA RUGBY 

FRIDAY 19TH MARCH 

YR 3-6  SWIMMING 

MONDAY 29TH  MARCH 

INTERSCHOOL SOFTBALL 

FRIDAY 2ND APRIL 

GOOD FRIDAY (SCHOOL CLOSED) 

MONDAY 5TH APRIL 

EASTER MONDAY (SCHOOL 

CLOSED) 

TUESDAY 6TH APRIL  

EASTER TUESDAY (SCHOOL 

CLOSED) 

TUESDAY 13TH APRIL 

CULTURAL FSITIVAL DRESS REHERS-

DAL 

THURSDAY 15TH APRIL 

CULTURAL FESTIVAL 

 

 

 

 

TUESDAY 15TH DECEMBER 

LAST DAY OF TERM  

(FINISH AT 12:30PM) 
 

 

REMINDER 

IF YOUR CHILD IS  FEELING 
UNWELL PLEASE KEEP 

PRINCIPAL AWARDS 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Congratulations to the 

following children: 

Aryav Kumar, Elena Do, 

Ammarah Fatima, Sayed 

Mostafa Ahmadi, Temprest 

Whakamau, Mosiana Vea, 

Trisha Singh, Shavnil Naidu, 

Matheus Afakasi, Vishant 

Prasad, Malaga Tautalaitiiti, 

Krisha Chand, Srivaishnavi 

Kumar, Anna Pham, Gabriella 

Koloamatangi, Indie Grey-

Tuhi, Kiefer Guillemer, Mike 

Misa, Daphne Pangai, Liesl 

Kovach, Ashlyn Kumar, Charlie 

Adams, Ahanna Chetty, 

Ankush Nand, Isa Syed, Codi 

Hall, Amelia Taufa, Tepola 

Mausa, Eastern Ngaruhe, 

Riyan Saini, Elijah Kaitapere, 

Sione Fifita, Aryav Kumar, 

Blake Tapatuetoa, Lucy 

Waenga, Casey Palalagi, 

Pranavi Prasad, Dave Huavi, 

Scar Levi, Arhaan Hussain, 

Tarnae-Jayne Levi, Delzarah 

Dean, Valerina Taufa, Seth 

Kaihe and Shai Ben. 

Ngā  Mihi 

 Paula Passfield 
Principal 

COMMUNITY NOTICES:  De La Salle College are now accepting enrolments for 2023. Please go 

to their website to download an enrolment pack or pick one up at the College Office. Website Link: 

https://www.delasalle.school.nz/enrolment-form/ Any further queries please email: enrol-

ments@delasalle.school.nz or call our Enrolment Officer on 276 4319 ext 816 

Safer Speeds around Schools - Auckland Transport are currently looking at reducing the speed limits 

around our school. Please find more information here: https://at.govt.nz/about-us/have-your-say/

proposed-speed-limit-changes-phase-three/#webinar  And don’t forget to have your say   before 

3rd April 

DATES FOR THE DIARY 
 

 

 

WEDNESDAY 23RD MARCH 

VISION TESTING 

THURSDAY 14TH APRIL 

LAST DAY OF TERM 

MONDAY 2ND MAY 

FIRST DAY OF TERM 2 

 
TERM DATES 2022 

Term 1 
2nd Feb - 14th Apr 

Term 2 
2nd  May - 8th Jul 

Term 3 
25th Jul - 30th Sep     

Term 4 
17th Oct-15th Dec 

 

 

 

REMINDER 

IF YOUR CHILD IS  FEELING 
UNWELL PLEASE KEEP 

THEM HOME 
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